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To: All Students FROM: Vice Chancellor
Egerton University -
REF: EU/VC/62

DATE: November 29, 2022
RE: WISHING YOU SUCCESS IN END OF SEMESTER EXAMINATIONS

Receive warm greetings from the Office of the Vice Chancellor.

The end of semester examination for 2022/2023 academic year for undergraduate and
postgraduate students are set to commence on 5% December and conclude on 19th
December 2022. As you prepare and hand in your assignments/projects, please be assured
that we have your best interests in our hearts; we want you to succeed.

You have demonstrated determination to complete your studies on time and sit for the
examinations. Iwould like to commend you for your calmness despite the challenges faced
throughout the semester. Thankfully, we have been working hard behind the scenes to
resolve the setbacks and ensure the semester runs smoothly.

Examinations are an essential aspect of your learning here at Egerton University. In light
of this, I hope you have prepared well for it. Please ensure that you have thoroughly checked
the examination timetable to confirm when and where you will seat your exams. On the
same note, you are urged to uphold examination integrity. Examination malpractice is a
serious offence that can have you expelled from your studies.

On behalf of the University Management Board, I wish you success and the very best in
your end of semester examinations.
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Prof. Isaac O. Kibwage, PhD, HSC
VICE CHANCELLOR

Copy to: DVC (AA), R(AA), Dean of Students
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